
 

 
News For Kindergarten 

Dec. 1, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

     The highlight of the week was Friday.  It was our popcorn day.  We used popcorn to 

play ABC bingo. Also, our marble jar was full, so we had popsicles.  We emptied the jar 

and have started over. 

      We are singing Sunday in church.  The scholars need to come to the music room in 

the church.  It is on the left past the cry room.  They know where it is.  You will be able to 

see best from the balcony on the right (the side with the organ).  Please be sure to have 

the children use the restroom before you bring them to the music room.  Be there 

between 9:00-9:15.   

      If your child knows that Santa isn’t real, please talk to them and remind them not to 

tell others. 

    The toy drive begins today.  Please bring an unwrapped, new toy to donate. 

    Please consider donating to the Annual Fund. 

     Dates to remember: 

         Dec. 6 -Advent church services at 7:00.  Dinner at 5:45. (every Wednesday) 

 Dec. 8 – Mix and Mingle 3:30-5:00 

 Dec. 9 – Bethlehem Village 

 Dec. 12 – Christmas Program (6:00 ps-2/ 7:00 3-8) 

 



     

 This week: 

Religion:  John the Baptist is born.  He prepares the was for Jesus.  An angel tells Mary 

that she is going to have a baby.   

Math: adding, counting by 10s and 5s 

Language Arts: Pp.  We had a great popcorn party!   We ate popcorn for snack.  We had 

the air popper pop popcorn freely on the blanket.  Then we used the popcorn to play 

Bingo.  The scholars are doing a great job with reading.   

Literature:  Little Pea, The Popcorn Dragon, Popcorn, Pancakes, Pancakes, The True 

Story of the Three Little Pigs, Princess Pigtoria and the Pea, The Story of Ping 

Unit: Advent wreaths and angels 

 

Next week: 

Memory week  16 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name. 

Thy kingdom come. 

 

Math : numbers 0-20 

Language Arts: ch (as in church and cheese) 

Red words: you, yes 
 

 

In His Service, 

Debbie Armstrong 

 

 


